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UPCOMING EVENTS

B r i n g i n g  C a m p u s  L i f e  t o  Y o u r  I n b o x

Weaving Wednesdays
3rd Wed. Every Month | 1-3:00 pm | Eagle Support Center

Regalia Night
Thursdays, 5:30 - 8:00 pm  |  Lowery Student Center

Krenov School Midwinter Show
Feb. 1- 9, 2025 | 10:00 am - 6:00 pm 
TC Space, 324 N Franklin St, Fort Bragg

FAFSA-Dream Act Application Workshops
Feb. 5, 2025 | 2 pm - 8 pm | Rm 7110, Lake Center
Feb. 10, 2025 | 2 - 4 pm & 6-8 pm | Rm 8010, North County 
Feb. 11, 2025 | 3 - 5 pm | Rm 1280, MacMillan Hall, Ukiah
Feb. 22, 2025 | 9 am - 2 pm | Rm 1280, MacMillan Hall, Ukiah
Feb. 27, 2025 | 2 - 4 pm & 6-8 pm | Learning Commons, Coast

RN Program - Pre-Application Workshop
Feb. 7, 2025 | 10 - 11:30 am | Rm. 710, Lowery Bldg., Ukiah
Feb. 26, 2025 | 2 - 3:30 pm | Rm. 710, Lowery Bldg., Ukiah
Mar. 10, 2025 | 10 - 11:30 am | Rm. 710, Lowery Bldg., Ukiah

Ukiah Symphony Presents: Gershwin the Jazzy
Feb. 8, 2025 at 7:30 pm | Feb. 9, 2025 at 2:00 pm
Center Theatre, Ukiah Campus

Sock Puppet Pop-Up
February 10, 2025 | 3:00 - 5:00 pm | Lake Center

MC Basketball & Native American Heritage Games
February 12, 2025 | 5:30 pm | MC Gymnasium

Reclaimed Visions: Art and Sustainability
Feb. 13 - Mar. 23, 2025 | Various Times | CVPA Art Gallery

Circle of Support
February 13, 2025 | 12:30 - 1:20 pm | Library Room 4232

UCCA Presents John Reischman & The Jaybirds
Feb. 16, 2025 | 2 - 4:00 pm | Center Theatre, Ukiah Campus

Chill + Chat: Welcome Edition
Feb. 19, 2025 | 1 - 3 pm | Transfer Center, Ukiah Campus

Chill + Chat: RuPaul’s Drag Race Bingo Extravaganza
Feb. 26, 2025 | 1 - 3 pm | Transfer Center, Ukiah Campus

F e b r u a r y  2 0 2 5

SEE THE FULL LIST ONLINE:
www.mendocino.edu/events

https://mendocino.academicworks.com/
https://mendocino.academicworks.com/
https://mendocino.academicworks.com/
https://foundation.mendocino.edu/
https://www.mendocino.edu/events
https://www.mendocino.edu/events/visiting-artist-lecture-series-loren-madsen
https://www.mendocino.edu/events/college-university-day-3
https://www.mendocino.edu/events
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What’s Next inWhat’s Next inWhat’s Next inWhat’s Next in

WOMEN’S BASKETBALL
Wed. Feb. 5 at 7:30 PM VS Solano | AWAY*
Fri. Feb. 7 at 7:30 PM VS Marin | AWAY*
Wed. Feb. 12 at 7:30 PM VS Yuba | HOME*
Fri. Feb. 14 at 5:30 PM VS Laney | AWAY*
Tue. Feb. 18 at 7:30 PM VS Merritt | HOME*

MEN’S BASKETBALL
Wed. Feb. 5 at 5:30 PM VS Solano | AWAY*
Fri. Feb. 7 at 5:30 PM VS Marin | AWAY*
Wed. Feb. 12 at 5:30 PM VS Yuba | HOME*
Fri. Feb. 14 at 5:30 PM VS Alameda | AWAY*
Tue. Feb. 18 at 5:30 PM VS Merritt | HOME*

# denotes an Exhibition
* denotes a Conference
Bolded Event denotes a Home Game

MEN’S BASEBALL
Sat. Feb. 1 at 11:00 AM VS Cabrillo | HOME
Sat. Feb. 1 at 1:30 PM VS Cabrillo | HOME
Fri. Feb. 7 at 11:00 AM VS Siskiyous | HOME
Fri. Feb. 7 at 1:30 PM VS Siskiyous | HOME
Sat. Feb. 8 at 11:00 AM VS Siskiyous | HOME
Sat. Feb. 8 at 1:30 PM VS Siskiyous | HOME
Wed. Feb. 12 at 1:30 PM VS Feather River | HOME
Thu. Feb. 13 at 1:00 PM VS Feather River | HOME
Tue. Feb. 18 at 1:00 PM VS Siskiyous | AWAY
Tue. Feb. 25 at 2:00 PM VS Laney | AWAY
Tue. Mar. 4 at 2:00 PM VS Napa Valley | HOME
Thu. Mar. 6 at 2:00 PM VS Yuba | HOME
Fri. Mar. 7 at 1:00 PM VS Contra Costa | AWAY
Tue. Mar. 11 at 2:00 PM VS Marin * | HOME
Thu. Mar. 13 at 2:00 PM VS Marin | AWAY*
Sat. Mar. 15 at 1:00 PM VS Marin | HOME*
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Free Food & Basketballs! (while supplies last)

This doubleheader features games with the MC
Men & Women's basketball teams and the Native
American Heritage Resource Center. Brought to
you by the Mendocino College Native American
Student Resource Center.

BASKETBALL DOUBLEHEADER
& NATIVE AMERICAN HERITAGE 

BASEBALL SEASON IS HERE!BASEBALL SEASON IS HERE!

ATHLETICS
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In response to new legislation (AB 2683), Mendocino College is assigning all current students a training through
Keenan SafeColleges. This training is required annually. This training is titled “Sexual Violence Awareness: AB
2683” and is 48 minutes long. It will cover sensitive and pertinent topics on how to identify and report incidents
of sexual violence, and support. You may start and pause the training if you do not have the full time to commit
to completing in one sitting. If you did not receive an email from us regarding your Title IX training, you can also
access the training here and use your student username to log in.

Please complete this required and important training no later than May 23, 2025. Thank you for your
attention to this student requirement.

REQUIRED STUDENT TRAINING

TACKLING 
TEXTBOOK READING
Mon., Feb. 10th | 12:30-1:30 pm
Rm. 114, Coast Center

These FREE workshops on study
skills are led by Learning
Disability Specialist Tascha
Whetzel. If you would like to meet
with Tascha prior to, or after the
workshop to discuss learning
strategies, study skills, and/or the
Disability Resource Center
enrollment information &
services, please contact Christina
to make an appointment.

Questions? Contact us!
Email Christina Orozco at
 drc@mendocino.ed.

NOTE TAKING TIPS
Tue., Feb. 4th | 12:30-1:30 pm
Rm. 7130, Lake Center

https://mendstudents-keenan.safecolleges.com/
mailto:drc@mendocino.ed


PG&E will be conducting substantial road work at
the intersection of State Street & Hensley Creek
Road, with traffic control in place 9am-3pm through
March 2025. Please plan accordingly and give
yourself extra time to get to and from class. 

New to Mendocino College and not sure where to
go? Never fear! Here’s a handy list of site maps to
help get you on your way. 

3rd Wednesday Every Month  |  1 - 3:00 pm

The Native American Student Resource Center
invites all to join us for Weaving Wednesdays,
happening the third Wednesday of every month in
the Eagle Support Center. Learn basket weaving and
other Native American crafts!

For more information, visit our NASRC webpage. 

Thursdays, 5:30 - 8:00 pm | Lowery Student Center

The Native American Student Resource Center is
hosting Regalia Night every Thursday evening in the
Lowery Student Center. Stich, sew, and bead
traditional dance attire and connect with our Native
American community. This event is free and open
to all!

WI-FI ASSISTANCE
We want you to stay connected, whether you're on or off-campus. If you're having Wi-Fi troubles, we're here to help!  

Check out our handy Wi-Fi FAQ page at Mendocino College IT Help Desk.
For in-person help, visit Thiem Tran in the Library.
Need more assistance? Call the IT Help Desk at 707-468-3210 or email at it-help@mendocino.edu.
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ROADWORK: 
PREPARE FOR DELAYS

DO YOU KNOW WHERE TO GO?

WEAVING WEDNESDAYS

REGALIA NIGHT

https://www.mendocino.edu/building-maps
http://www.mendo.edu/nasrc
https://www.mendocino.edu/get-help/tech-support
mailto:it-help@mendocino.edu


Resources Available:

The California Attorney General’s Office
provides guidance and resources for various
sectors, including higher education.

The Immigrant Legal Resource Center offers
free Red Cards with reminders for asserting
your rights and protecting yourself in various
situations. Red Cards are available in multiple
languages and can be downloaded and printed.

We have Red Cards available for students and
their families, which can be obtained in any of
our student services offices.

The Dream Center assists undocumented/
AB540 students & students from mixed-status
families and will continue to provide services,
resources, and support. If you need assistance
or just someone to talk to, please reach out by
email at dreamcenter@mendocino.edu, phone
at 707-467-1026, or visit us in the Lowery
Student Center. General Services are available
Monday through Friday from 9:00 am to 5:00
pm, and Counseling Services are available on
Mondays from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm.

We are here to support you and ensure that you
have access to the resources and information you
need. If you have any questions or concerns,
please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Together, we will continue to uphold our
commitment to creating a welcoming and secure
learning environment for everyone.

Sincerely,

Tim Karas, Ed.D.
President / Superintendent
Mendocino College
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MESSAGE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT

OUR COMMITTMENT TO YOUR SAFETY & RESOURCES
Dear Students,

At Mendocino College, we are deeply committed
to supporting and protecting all of our students,
regardless of immigration status. We understand
that concerns about immigration enforcement
actions can impact your sense of well-being and
ability to learn. We want to assure you that we are
here to support you and provide a safe and
inclusive environment.

Our Commitment: Mendocino College is dedicated
to creating a supportive environment for all
members of our diverse student body. We have
established guidelines to address any concerns
related to immigration enforcement actions on
our campuses. These guidelines are designed to
protect your rights and ensure your safety.

What to Do if ICE Seeks Access to Campus:
If a federal immigration enforcement official,
such as an ICE agent, requests access to a
campus or student information, MLCCD
personnel will refer the request to the Office
of the Superintendent/President. The office
will work with legal services to determine the
lawfulness of the request.

If you observe ICE officials on campus,
immediately report their presence to campus
security at 707-468-3071.

Know Your Rights: It is important to be aware of
your rights in interactions with immigration officials:

You do not have to open the door if an immigration
agent is knocking. If they have a judicial warrant,
they will not need your permission.

You have the right to remain silent & not answer
any questions from an immigration agent.

Do not sign anything without first speaking
to a lawyer.

If you are outside your home, ask the agent if you
are free to leave. If they say yes, leave calmly.

mailto:dreamcenter@mendocino.edu


At Mendocino College, we support all students, regardless of immigration status. 
Our mission is to create a safe, inclusive, and supportive environment for everyone.

KNOW YOUR RIGHTS 
WITH RED CARDS

What Are Red Cards?
Red Cards remind you of your rights in interactions
with immigration officers. They are available in
multiple languages and help you remember how to
protect yourself.

How to Use Red Cards:
Do Not Open the Door: You do not have to open
the door for immigration agents.
Remain Silent: You have the right to remain silent.
Do Not Sign Anything: Speak to a lawyer before
signing any documents.
Ask If You Are Free to Leave: If outside, ask if you
can leave. If yes, leave calmly.

Resources Available:
California Attorney General’s Office: Guidance
and resources.
https://oag.ca.gov/immigrant/resources
Immigrant Legal Resource Center: Free Red
Cards and more. www.ilrc.org/red-cards-
tarjetas-rojas
Dream Center  assists undocumented/AB540
students and students from mixed-status families
will continue to provide services, resources, and
support. If you need assistance or just someone
to talk to, please reach out by email at
dreamcenter@mendocino.edu, phone at 707-
467-1026, or visit us in the Lowery Student
Center. Mon-Fri 9am-5pm Red Cards are available in all 

Student Service offices, or online at
www.ilrc.org/red-cards-tarjetas-rojas Information:

Rose Bell, Director of Community Relations & Communications
rosebell@mendocino.edu  | 707-468-3012  | www.mendocino.edu/pio
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MESSAGE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT

mailto:dreamcenter@mendocino.edu
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STUDENT SUCCESS

HISPANIC/LATINEX 
ALUMNI SUCCESS STORIES
As part of our Alumni Spotlight series, the
Mendocino College Hispanic-Serving Institution
(HSI) staff would like to spotlight: Jose Gallegos
Ruiz. As an immigrant, Jose's story showcases his
commitment to serving his family and community.

Jose's Higher Education Journey:
As an immigrant who had recently arrived in the
United States from Mexico, Jose found himself
struggling to adjust to the US education system.
Not only did Jose have to learn English as a
freshman at Ukiah High School but he also had to
adjust to life in the US without his friends and
extended family. Additionally, moving to the states
required Jose and his family to make many
sacrifices just to survive. Early on, Jose found
himself working in the fields alongside his parents
and taking a job at a car wash to help provide for
him and his family. Jose described his time working
in the fields as one in which he experienced a lot of
discrimination. All of these factors contributed to
Jose wanting to return to Mexico where he had a
home and where things were familiar to him.

Despite the challenges Jose and his family were
facing, Jose decided to prove that he could
succeed. After comparing class schedules with one
of his friends, Jose noticed how he had been placed
in general and remedial courses instead of being
given the same opportunity to take higher level
courses such as physics. Although the High School
office staff were hesitant to enroll Jose in higher
level courses, Jose was able to get himself
transferred into several college prep courses after
advocating for himself and getting his parent's
signature stating they were okay with his schedule
change. This decision to enroll in college prep
courses made his acceptance into several
universities possible. Not only that, but he was also
granted more than $20,000 worth of scholarships
for his academic excellence.

Ultimately Jose decided to enroll at Mendocino
College as a way to save money and continue
providing support to his family. But Jose had a
plan. He would be in and out in 2 years. And he did
exactly that. 

During his time at Mendocino College, Jose had the
opportunity to be part of the CAMP program. While in
the program, Jose shared his vision with the CAMP
counselor and CAMP manager. The support he
received from Monica Flores, the CAMP manager at
the time, as well as from Jackie Orozco, the HEP
manager at Mendocino College, enabled him to gain
additional experiences that launched him into the
next chapter of his education. Through their efforts,
they were able to send Jose to Washington DC as
part of a summer internship working for the
Department of Education. This exposure to the
congressional committees and caucuses sparked a
sense of duty and passion within Jose; Jose wanted
to become better educated so that he too could help
marginalized communities get the education they
deserved. Jose took advantage of his internship and
networked with others as a way to ask questions
related to higher education opportunities including
learning what a master’s degree was, how to apply to
a master’s program, and other general information
that first-generation college students like himself
did not have access to.

After graduating from Mendocino College, Jose
transferred to Sacramento State University where
he was able to work within the Serna Center, the
office that provides services to Chicanx/Latinx
students. Fortunately for Jose, Sacramento State
also had a CAMP program in which he continued...

Jose Gallegos Ruiz graduating from Sacramento State
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...to be involved, providing mentoring support to the
new students who were coming in. As his graduation
date approached, Jose's manager encouraged him
to apply for a full-time position. Jose's dedication to
serving students led him to be hired as a Financial
Aid counselor. It was during this same time that Jose
started his master’s program in Educational
Leadership at Sacramento State.

Due to the rigor of the master's program, Jose began
to feel some self-doubt, believing that he might not
be ready for quantity and quality of work that was
going to be expected of him, but Jose did not quit.
After two long years, Jose graduated with his
master’s. When reflecting on his accomplishments,
Jose said, "nunca pense que lo hubiera podido hacer"
(never would I have thought that I could do it).

Jose's Inspiration and Advice to 
Current Mendocino College Students:
Jose's inspiration comes from both his parents and
his community. Due to his experiences, Jose
understands the sacrifices and work it takes to
become successful. Jose also acknowledged the
fact that he didn't get to where he was alone as there
were several folks in his life that were willing to guide
him along the way, answering questions, and sharing
their insight on what to expect. And for the things he
didn't know, Jose just went with it. As Jose said
during the interview, "I just threw myself into the fire.
I was a risk taker. I had the mentality that 'I would
figure things out'".  Just like Jose, sometimes we
have to move forward with a positive mindset
knowing that we will figure things out in the end.

Mission Statement:
The mission of the Mendocino College Dream
Center is to assist undocumented/AB540 students
and students from mixed-status families achieve
their academic goals. The Dream Center provides
services, resources and support to address the
unique barriers students face in their pursuit of
higher education.

We are located in the Eagle Support Center in the
Lowery Building. General Services are available
Monday through Friday from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm,
and Counseling Services are available on Mondays
from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm.

Contact:
dreamcenter@mendocino.edu  |  707-467-1026

HISPANIC/LATINEX ALUMNI 
SUCCESS STORIES (CONTINUED)

DREAM CENTER



Dear Students, 

We are excited to announce the continuation of the
newly renamed LGBTQIA2S+ Pride Program at
Mendocino College, serving both our students and
allies! We will be offering fun activities, events, and
support during these challenging times.

We want to acknowledge the impact of recent
events on our queer and trans community and
reaffirm our commitment to inclusivity and support.
Your presence enriches our campus, and we stand
with you. We understand the fear and unrest and
want to assure you that our community will always
be a safe space, and we strive to ensure that
students know we are here for them. Whether you
need physical or mental support, our door is always
open, and we welcome you with open arms. We are
here for you and are dedicated to ensuring a safe,
welcoming space for all. Let’s continue to support
one another and celebrate the diversity that
strengthens our community. You belong here!

This semester, our goals include hosting weekly
pop-ups in the Transfer Center, organizing a 2-day
Queer Summit, holding our first Lavender
Graduation, and running The Rainbow Alliance, a
student-run club. If you’d like to become a part of
our collective, please fill out this short survey so we
can keep you informed and updated. 

Thank you!
Sincerely, 

The Pride Program Team
Thais & Danyel
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CONTACT
Thais Springer, LGBTQIA2S+ Program Specialist
pride@mendocino.edu  |  (707) 467-1007 ext. #1007

LOCATION & HOURS 
Eagles Nest, Lowry Building, #781
Mon., Wed., & Fri. from 10:00 am-4:00 pm

WHAT’S HAPPENING
FEBRUARY
2/10 -  Sock Puppet Pop-Up, 3-5 PM, Lake Center
Make sock puppets in a safe and inclusive space.
Materials provided.

2/19 - Chill + Chat: Welcome Edition, 1-3:30 PM,
Transfer Center  |  Hosted by Pride Program &
Rainbow Alliance. Review the goals of the program
plus crafting & providing a safe space for all to
gather for fun! RSVP via Email Encouraged.

2/26 - Chill + Chat: RuPaul’s Drag Race Bingo
Extravaganza 1-3:30 PM, Transfer Center  |  Hosted
by Pride Program & Rainbow Alliance. Come watch
RuPaul’s Drag Race &play a game of interactive
BINGO! Popcorn & opportunities to win prizes
provided. RSVP via Email Encouraged.

MARCH
3/10 - Sock Puppet Pop-Up, 11:30 AM-1:30 PM,
North County Center | Make sock puppets in a
safe and inclusive space. Materials provided.

3/12 - Chill + Chat: Rainbow Alliance, 1-3:30 PM,
Transfer Center  |  The Rainbow Alliance will be
discussing important matters that need action &
future activities within the club. Safe space where
everyone is welcome! RSVP via Email
Encouraged.

3/19 - Chill + Chat: Open Door Study Hall,   1-3:30 PM, 
Transfer Center  |  Hosted by Pride Program &
Rainbow Alliance. Safe & open space for students
to study & socialize with one another. This time
allows for students to feel seen and welcomed in
the space. RSVP via Email Encouraged.

PRIDE PROGRAM

https://forms.office.com/r/5rWDLEhVUN


College can be tough, whether you're returning after
a couple of semesters or coming back after a long
break. At Mendocino College, we’ve got the
resources and support to help guide you through it.

Mental Health Support
Mental health is my specialty, and sometimes all it
takes is a listening ear to help you through a tough
moment. Therapy offers a unique opportunity to
work through barriers that might be holding you
back and improve your overall well-being. It’s a safe
space to learn new coping strategies that can
unlock your potential for success.

Wellness Matters
At Mendocino College, we focus on both Health and
Wellness—from mental health support to ensuring
you’re getting enough rest. Taking care of your mind
and body can make all the difference in your
academic journey. For those who struggle with
anxiety, I know firsthand how it can affect your
classroom performance. But with the right tools and
support, it’s manageable.

We’re Here for You
Yes, college can be challenging, but with the right
support system, it’s absolutely doable. If you’re
feeling overwhelmed or just need someone to talk to,
don’t hesitate to reach out. You can easily self-refer
through Eagle Connect (Health & Wellness Services),
call (707) 621-6463, or schedule an appointment
online: https://mendocino.medicatconnect.com/.

For more information, please visit our website:
www.mendocino.edu/wellness.

Lisa Larimer Burtis, LMFT
Health & Wellness Counselor/Coordinator
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SUPPORT FOR SUCCESS 
AT MENDOCINO COLLEGE

Free Narcan & Fentanyl Test
Strips are located outside the

H&W office and in the 
Eagle Support Center

HEALTH & WELLNESS

https://www.mendocino.edu/support-services/health-and-wellness
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February 13 - March 23, 2025
Free and open to the public!

The three artists featured in Mendocino
College Gallery's latest exhibition create works
that consider the implications of our human
imprint on nature. 

Art that creates a deeper awareness of the
environmental impact of our actions and
inspires a shift toward more sustainable living
is Heather Law's passion. 

Kala Stein works at the intersection of craft,
design, and sustainability, exploring notions of
beauty and loss in the natural world. 

Evan Hobart describes his work as, "A platform
to discuss the past, present, and future,
utilizing the intersection of humanity and
nature to comment on modern-day life." He
continues, "My work examines today's world
and elaborates on many of its facets such as
global climate change, politics, war, religion,
society, over-development, and possibly the
eventual extinction. Unpleasant as it is to
confront some of these issues, it is the work
(obligation) of the artist and teacher, now and
in the past, to do so - in a creative and thought-
provoking way." 

All three artists work primarily in the medium
of ceramics.

Reception Thursday, February 13 at 4:30 pm
Light refreshments will be served.

Regular Gallery Hours:
Tuesdays: 12:30 - 3:30 PM
Wednesdays: 10:30 - 12:30 PM
Thursdays: 12:30 - 3:30 PM

Viewings are also available by appointment 

Event Contact Information
gallery@mendocino.edu  |  707-468-3207

RECLAIMED VISIONS: 
ART AND SUSTAINABILITY

THE ARTS
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mailto:gallery@mendocino.edu
https://www.mendocino.edu/events/reclaimed-visions-art-and-sustainability
https://www.mendocino.edu/events/reclaimed-visions-art-and-sustainability
https://www.mendocino.edu/events/reclaimed-visions-art-and-sustainability
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ASMC

ASMC PURPOSE
ASMC represents the student body of
Mendocino College in all matters related
to our college community.

ASMC BUSINESS
We raise money for student activities 
and scholarships; 
We promote the individual student to take
responsibility for their performance,
health, well being and education.

ASMC VALUES
We promote serving students of all ages 

         through our programs and activities.
We respect the ideas, opinions, 

         contributions, and rights of all students.
We promote high expectations, ethical and moral
standards, positive reinforcement, and recognition.
We promote evaluation and feedback 

         to enhance future learning.
We promote self-knowledge, 

         understanding, and independent thinking.

Interested in affecting change in our student body? Do you
want greater opportunities for all California college students?
Want to create meaningful social connections with your peers? 

Consider joining an Associated Students of Mendocino
College (ASMC) meeting! All Mendocino College students are
welcome to attend in person or via Zoom. Each ASMC meeting
includes a public comment section where you can make your
voice heard. 

For meeting dates & more info, visit our ASMC webpage.

2024-25 ASMC REPRESENTATIVES

President: Lawrence Ortiz

Vice President: Jasmine Jewel

Secretary: Clarissa Ayala

Treasurer: Colette Manning

Student Trustee: Lacretia (Cretia) Todeo

Student Ambassador: 

Dylan Fraser-Gilbert

Activities Director: Evode Manirahari

Publicity Director: Clayton King

Ecology Director: [Vacant]

Student Rights Advocate: [Vacant]

Parliamentarian: Elias Campise

Ukiah Representative: Russell Furlong

North County Representative: [Vacant]

Lake Representative: [Vacant]

Coast Representative: Misael Triplett 

Your student voice matters. 
Thank you for voting!
Interested in running for ASMC?
Student elections will be held in Spring
2025. Date to be announce soon!

The Student Senate for California Community Colleges are
invited to join the March in March at Southside Park in
Sacramento on March 4, 2025, at 2 pm. Students, faculty, and
staff will march from the park to the west steps of the Capitol,
where SSCCC and faculty groups from throughout the state
will hold a rally for students’ rights. The rally will feature
Legislators, students, and faculty speakers. Free shirts will be
available on a first-come, first-serve basis. RSVP today!

Interested in joining? Connect with your ASMC
representatives! Funding opportunities may be available to
offset the cost of your trip to March in March.

GET INVOLVED!

MARCH IN MARCH

http://www.mendocino.edu/library
https://www.mendocino.edu/student-life/activities/student-government
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FREE FOOD FOR ALL STUDENTS

MONDAY - FRIDAY, 10 AM-6 PM
Ukiah Campus, Room 1250 in MacMillian Hall

Virtual Appointments Available

CAREER ASSESSMENT | INTERVIEW COACHING 
EMPLOYMENT CONNECTIONS |  CAREER WORKSHOPS 

RESUME/COVER LETTER GUIDANCE | & MORE

www.mendocino.edu/career-hub 
careerhub@mendocino.edu  |  707-468-3044
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T h e  E a g l e  N e w s l e t t e r

https://www.mendocino.edu/about/administration/administrative-departments/student-services
https://www.mendocino.edu/support-services/services/all-support-services/mendocino-college-food-pantry
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mendocino.edu%2Fcareer-hub&data=05%7C02%7Cnrakes%40mendocino.edu%7C278bbd8934ce4947b03208dcc5ef662e%7Cdd729988a683419ab9b40e3cc48f15e4%7C0%7C0%7C638602879225353942%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mCluWfh4M%2F9W8XvjNbQ0QXZw4Nnts6zSAUoAChqYxY0%3D&reserved=0
mailto:careerhub@mendocino.edu

